
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given, the Homeland Security and Emergency Management Commission
(HSEMC) will hold a public meeting on March 11, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. This meeting will be
held virtually and in person at the Columbia County Public Works, Healy Hall located at
1054 Oregon Street, St. Helens, Oregon 97051.

HSEMC serves as an advisory commission to the Columbia County Board of Commissioners
and the Columbia County Emergency Management department. Using the best homeland
security and emergency management principles, the commission helps determine the
direction and priorities of the department. The committee takes a comprehensive approach
to emergency management, working toward prevention while at the same time, preparing
for unexpected emergencies and unforeseen situations.

Columbia County does not discriminate based on disability and will provide reasonable
accommodations in accordance with the County’s ADA Policy. To request accommodations
or to review the County’s ADA Policy, please contact the Columbia County Emergency
Department at 503-366-4904.

Please join the meeting in person at the address above, or virtually from your computer,
tablet or smartphone. The agenda and virtual login information will be posted at
www.columbiacountyor.gov/meetings once available.

Note:

For your information:

Spotlight News, KOHI, & COL. Co. Information
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